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A Message from the Premier 
 

 

 
 

February 15, 2013 

 

As Premier of the Province of British Columbia, I am very pleased to welcome 

everyone to tonight’s celebratory dinner hosted by the Canada India Network 

Society (CINS). 

 

The relationship between B.C. and India is an important one as we build together 

stronger cultural, economic, academic and social links to one another. This 

dinner presents a great opportunity to network and connect with community 

leaders while also celebrating our past achievements. 

 

I commend CINS for organizing the Canada India Network Initiative in 2010 

which has led to the establishment of a South Asian Health Institute in Fraser 

Health.  Thank you for your leadership in facilitating this new program in B.C.’s 

health care system and we look forward to working with you in the future. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable dinner tonight and I wish you 

continued success in the years ahead. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Christy Clark 

Premier 
 


